
 

August 22, 2024  
  
 
 
  
  
 
Dear Parent(s)/Guardians:  
  
In our continuing efforts to maintain a safe and enjoyable atmosphere for all spectators at our 
home athletics events, the Greensburg Salem School District Administration is requesting your 
assistance. We are asking that parents not leave elementary or middle school students 
unattended during home athletic events.  While we are pleased to see so many young people 
supporting the Golden Lion Programs, we need your help in supervising them to ensure safety 
and enjoyment of the occasion.  
  
Students should not be dropped off at the stadium/gymnasium unaccompanied by a parent 
or an adult responsible for supervising them.   Elementary school students are to be seated in 
the stadium bleachers with the parent or guardian during the entire game.  Middle and high 
school students are also to be seated in the stadium bleachers during the entire game.  At Offutt 
Field there is a designated area for the High School and Middle School Student Sections.  Please 
see the diagram attached for that area.  Students are encouraged to follow our Band and 
Cheerleaders for cheers and follow the themes established by the High School Student Section 
for the game.    
  
Thank you for your cooperation in this matter and for supporting our student-athletes.  
  
Sincerely,  

  
  
  

Ken Bissell            Drake D’Angelo  
Superintendent of Schools    Athletic Director   
 


